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(L-R): Cst. Chris Hughes, Troop 3 (1987/88), CpI. J.R.E. Carrière and Jeanette Toth, clinic assistant, 
at the Blood Donor Clinic held on August 20,1987, at the Drill Hall. Thanks to recruits, staff and per­
sonnel of "F" Division HQ, who attended in great numbers, the clinic was a great success.
Photo by S/Cst. D.J. MacDonald

(L-R): CpI. J.J.G. St-Onge, S/Sgt. G.F. Bolton and 
Mr. Ed Bloos, manager of the Regina Food Bank.

FOOD BANK Police officers are reminded daily of 
the plight of the underprivileged. When problems 
experienced by the Regina Food Bank were brought 
up to the attention of the general public last spring, 
members of the Driver Training Section decided to 
solicit funds from staff and recruits. As a non-profit 
organization, the Regina Food Bank does not 
receive government funding and relies solely on 
food and money donations from the public, church 
groups and businesses to feed a growing number 
of hungry people, averaging 12 years of age. To 
alleviate this problem, food kitchens were set up, 
especially near schools, and judging by the lineups, 
a lot of children go without meals at home.

On July 8,1987, members of the Driver Training 
Section presented a $1,250 cheque to the Regina 
Food Bank, to provide infants with formula, and hot 
meals for children. Section members intend to con­
tinue their support on an individual as well as a col­
lective basis.
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